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Hello Everyone,  

March is always a very busy month in AA for me. There’s the Unity Breakfast, SENY 
Convention, My Homegroup’s Anniversary, and my AA anniversary.  

I attended the Unity Breakfast. It was a huge success and an opportunity for me to have 
breakfast and fellowship with AAs from all over Suffolk County and there were guests in 
attendance from other areas like Queens General Service.  

    I attended the SENY Convention last weekend on March 15-17th 2024. It was a great 
weekend. Suffolk County was in attendance and service at the Convention. Our very own 
Kimberley (Suffolk DCMC) was a featured speaker at the Theme meeting on Saturday and 
our District 120 DCM Jim S was a key character in the play “The Sponsoring Game”. I would 
like to say that Jim S was very convincing and a good sport in his role. Kimberley’s share 
was honest, moving, and full of hope. I attended the workshop on the 3 legacies and our 
very own John V and Jim S were speakers in different Concept workshops. Our treasurer 
Heather spoke in a workshop. Dawn and Sergio also led an Alkathon meeting. Suffolk 
County was well represented and I’m sure that I missed a workshop led by Suffolk 
attendees. I apologize if I missed anyone. Kimberley and I also served at different times at 
the very busy registration table. I believe almost 1,000 AAs attended the SENY Convention. I 
also met a lot of AAs from Area 48, as Tarrytown, the location of the convention, is in Area 
48 and many AAs in Area 48 took advantage of having the Area 49 convention in their area 
(backyard).   

    My home group, the Patchogue Group had its 71st Group anniversary on St. Patrick’s Day 
and I spoke at The One and Only Group’s 14th Anniversary on March 9th I had just celebrated 
14 years on March 7th.   

    EACYPAA Convention is at The Huntington Hilton April 25-28th. It is important to consider 
attending the 2024 EACYPAA (Eastern Area Convention of Young People in AA) Convention 
because Long Island won the bid for the YP convention, and we should register and support 
the Young People convention coming to Long Island. Volunteer and speaking opportunities 
are available on the website. The link is on my report.  

The Pre-Conference Assembly is on Saturday, April 6, 2024, and the responses to the 
Delegate’s Questionnaire are due on that day. The questionnaire and background materials 
are available on the SENY website, just go to the website under From the Delegate.  

Links 

https://suffolkny-aa.org/event/eacypaaxx-2024 

https://www.aaseny.org/news-from-your-delegate 

Thank you for allowing me to serve,  

Regina C 
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